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School Photographs – Thursday 20th September
12/09/18
Dear Parents and Carers,

Next Thursday we have the school photographer coming into school all day to take both individual and family portraits. As you can imagine, with over 400 children in our school we have to plan this day carefully to ensure all the necessary pictures are taken!

If you have younger or older siblings, who are not a member of our school, or nursery children that are not in on a Thursday, please bring them in from 8am that morning. We will then take their photographs first. All other family pictures will be completed during the school day, alongside each child’s individual portrait. 

Like every day in school, there are always plenty of smiles around, so don’t forget to bring them with you next Thursday. 

If you have any questions regarding school photographs, please speak the main office or any member of the senior leadership team. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 


Kimberley Bowler
Key Stage Lead
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